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Vegetable Garden 
We have been informed that some children are running across our vegetable patches/raised beds which are located along 
the top path leading to the North Door, this is taking place at the beginning and end of the day.  These are used by our 
gardening club are now growing plants.  Some have been destroyed and will need to be replaced.  Please can you remind 
your children of the use of this area and that it is out of bounds.  We have volunteers who come in weekly to help Miss Warne 
and the gardening club children and it is very disappointing to see their hard work trodden on and which will no longer grow 
as expected.  Thank you. 

Year 2 Assessment Meeting SATs:  Tuesday 03 May:  9am or 6pm 
Thank you to those parents who have already completed the Google Form informing us which meeting they will be attending.  
If you have not completed the form and you are able to attend, please can you do so as a matter of urgency so that we can 
ensure that there is adequate seating.  Assessment Form 

Coats in school 
Please can you ensure that your child has a coat with them in school every day.  The weather is very changeable at the moment 
and can suddenly turn cold.  Many thanks. 

Breakfast and After School Club Invoices 
These were sent home with your child on Monday.  Please note that breakfast club invoices are due to be paid within one 
week of receipt of invoice.  For the after school club, please check the invoice for relevant payment dates.  A reminder that 
fees are due in advance, and not in arrears and late fees will apply. 

Busy Bees 
These children received their Busy Bee Stamp this week and this was celebrated in a year group assembly: 

Year R:  Callum Hall.  Year 1:  Talia Bettam, Ava Clarke, Elsie Curtis, Mia Haynes, Bella Jones, Aurelia Lloyd, Freddie Sadler, 
Amara Mapungwana, Alaska Marsh -Donahoe, Evelyn Williams, and Charlie-Jai Wright. Year 2:  Billie-Mae Bailey, Sienna 
Gosden, Baker Mayhead and Harper Taylor. 

These children finished their busy bee certificates and have received a Busy Bee Motif which can be sewed onto their 
jumpers/cardigans:  Daisy Bovey and Nancy Gardner. 

Class Reading Challenge:  Raffle Winners 
I am delighted to let you know that the class winners of this week’s raffle were: 

 Wagtails’ Class  
 Doves’ and Woodpeckers’ Class (joint winners) 
 Kestrels’ Class  

Reporting Absence 
A reminder that as well as telephoning the school, you can also report your child’s absence via a company called Studybugs 
which enables you to go online via a phone or computer to report your child’s absence securely. To get the free Studybugs 
app, or register on their website go to (https://studybugs.com/about/parents).  If your child is unwell it is your responsibility 
to inform the school of this. 

Forest School Sessions:  
Timetable for this half term was sent out half last term.  Paper copies are on the notice boards by the North Door and the 
South Door.  You are also able to check the timetable by clicking the following link Summer A Timetable.  

Lunch Menu 
Next week’s menu will be:  Week 2.  Please click on the following link to access the menu online: menu.  Paper copies are on 
the notice boards by the North Door and the South Door and in Wagtails’ Class window.  

PLEASE NOTE THE SCHOOL WILL BE OPEN ON TUESDAY 03 MAY, IT IS ONLY PORTSMOUTH SCHOOLS THAT ARE CLOSED 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs L A de Carteret 
Headteacher    

https://forms.gle/gcXpuDr9e5StmVjC6
https://studybugs.com/about/parents
https://www.purbrook-inf.hants.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/04/Forest-School-timetable-Summer-A-2022.pdf
https://www.purbrook-inf.hants.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/03/School-Lunches-April-2022-to-October-2022.pdf

